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From: Ron Mason
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Batman electorate
Date: Thursday, 26 April 2018 1:11:22 PM

Dear sir/ madam - as residents of the Batman electorate we are APPALLED  that the Darebin Council wants to
change the name of our electorate. We do not want it changed.
Darebin Council does not speak for the majority of residents and in fact a number of councillors will be voted
out at the next election due to their unrepresentative actions . Please do not assume that the shrill comments by
some people are representing the majority of Darebin residents    Yours sincerely,    Ron and Anne Mason  

Sent from my iPad




